
FHNA Public Safety Update
If you are interested in getting engaged with our public safety efforts or
if you have questions/concerns you would like to share please email our team at
fhna.publicsafety@gmail.com. 

Neighbors centered around the Montgomery St and William St have
drafted this letter and are requesting your signatures in support of
the effort to increase public safety.

Please register your security cameras with our neighborhood
network. This enables us to respond effectively following a crime.
You will receive an email if you are located near the crime and you
will be asked to submit footage directly to BPD.

The FHNA public safety team is a group of dedicated volunteers
who work together to increase public safety on the peninsula. This
team encourages people to serve based on their strengths and/or
their passion. This document is an overview of what we are
currently doing. Please look over it and consider if you are ready to
volunteer. Email fhna.publicsafety@gmail.com for more info.

Our team recently shared these graphics on social media in an
attempt to help educate neighbors on what should be included in a
post following a criminal incident. Please share them with others!

Sheriff Cogen has created an opportunity for residents to submit
concerns about traffic and/or parking incidents. Please consider
sharing your concerns via this form. 
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